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         Wednesday 25th January 2023 
 
 

Strike Action Arrangements – 1st February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
We appreciate that the impending national strike action will cause some disruption, but we are working hard to 

ensure that our school provision is open to as many children as possible.  

 
 
The first strike day is on Wednesday, 1st February 2023 and we have made plans to redeploy staff in the school in 

order to diminish the impact. However, we will still have to close KS1 classes and Reception class for the day. If 

your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2, you will need to make alternative arrangements for your child on 

Wednesday 1st February. Children in Years 3 - 6 are able to attend school, as normal, though there may be some 

changes to the staff who support them during the day. 

 
 
A reminder that other proposed strike days are; Thursday 2nd March, Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th March. 

We will contact you again in advance to keep you updated about what plans are in place should these strike days 

go ahead. 

 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me through the school office or via email at 

office@stjhv.islington.sch.co.uk. Alternatively, you can telephone us on 02072264906. 

 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Lindsey Hodgson 
Head of School 
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